
 

 

Newsletter No 76 of 2025 
Submission of 2nd Quarter Moderation Overview 

Document for 2025 
 

24 July 2025 

Good day Training Providers, 
 
Please note that the Moderation Overview Document for the 2nd Quarter of 2025 
needs to be submitted to the PFTC on or before Friday 08 August 2025 by your 
External Moderator. Failure to submit said document on time, your access to the 
PFTC LMS will be restricted until such time that we have received this completed 
document.  
 
Your External Moderator needs to email your 2nd Quarter Moderation 
Overview Document and not the Moderation Report to moderations@pftc.co.za  
 
I would like to thank those providers that have already submitted their 2nd 
Quarter Moderation Overview Document. 
 
Kind regards,  
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